' MAYOR ROBERTO L. ALVES
CITY OF DANBURY

Dear Danbury Residents,

The City of Danbury is proud to partner with clean energy provider PosiGen to launch the Solar for
All program to help bring affordable solar energy and energy efficient upgrades to homeowners
across our community, reducing their electric bills and their carbon footprint.

The 25-year solar lease program covers the full cost of insurance, and the installation and
maintenance of the solar system. There is no income requirement, no credit score requirement, no
money down and no equipment to buy, making the use of solar energy much more accessible for
low-and moderate-income residents.

To date over 5,000 Connecticut families and 85 Danbury families partcipate in the Solar for All
program, saving an average of $650 annually on their energy bills.

Customers receive an energy audit to help deliver savings through weatherization, air sealing, and
additional measures. Then, PosiGen installs a solar system customized to produce enough energy to
cover your houschold’s needs,

Once the solar panels are installed, customers make a predictable monthly lease payment to
PosiGen, which covers all the costs of installing, maintaining, and insuring the system over the 25-
year lease.

As a Danbury homeowner, you are eligible for a free home evaluation to determine whether solar
power is right for you. PosiGen, PBC is licensed to do business in Connecticut [License numbets
HIC.0665487 and ELC.0205499-E1]. To learn more about the program or schedule a free
consultation, you can call 866-767-4436 or go to www.PosiGen.com

I hope you'll take this opportunity to learn if solar energy is a good option for your houschold and
help reduce Danbury’s contribution to the climate crisis.

Sincerely,

Robeito L. Alves
Mayor



